
Dawn Herrity

Principal Program Manager
New York Regulation

December 21, 2021

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor
Three Empire Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

RE: CASE 14-M-0094 – Order Authorizing the Clean Energy Fund Framework

Dear Secretary Phillips:

In accordance with the New York Public Service Commission’s Order Authorizing the Clean Energy
Fund Framework (“Order”) issued January 21, 2016, Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a
National Grid (the “Company”) hereby submits the following statement to become effective on January
1, 2022:

Statement of System Benefits Charge No. 26
To Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 219-GAS.

The purpose of this filing is to update The Clean Energy Fund (“CEF”) for calendar year 2021 which is
now zero since there are no longer any CEF budgets for natural gas companies. This zero CEF factor will
be set forth on the Statement of System Benefits Charge.

Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (917) 612-8964 or at
Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com.

Sincerely,

/s/Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
New York Regulation
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